
May 2025 MISSION REPORT

A very busy and blessed Month of May was had! We have been averaging 
80-120 in the field, 30-40 on Sundays and 15-25 during weekday classes. 
We also had 2 souls accept Jesus in May!
I have been teaching Apologetics this month so that they may stand on 
God’s Word.

Praise God we  are almost ready to close on the field property that we Praise God we  are almost ready to close on the field property that we 
have been feeding the homeless at every Sunday morning! We are also 
looking to advance the housing to work program. Many of our members 
have gained employment and are working so much to get into the 
program! please pray for these men to be patient and hold onto their jobs 
so they can have a place to live and grow in the Lord!

Thank you for your prayers and support! Looking forward to seeing many Thank you for your prayers and support! Looking forward to seeing many 
of you at the ABA Meeting in June. Please stop by our booth and say 
hello!

May God Bless! Love Y’all! Craig


